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The timber industry is once again trying to make a legislative end run around the 

HCP in order to continue making profits from cutting down the public's forest (state 

land).  Thanks to useful idiots whose campaigns they heavily fund (Rep. Javadi and 

Rep. Weber) we now have HG 4106 that perpetuates an outdated system of funding 

both the ODF and the timber counties with an already heavily clearcut state forest 

that if the bill passes will in short order quickly become an extended tree farm and all 

of the benefits provided by real forests will be lost.  This bill must not pass.  New 

solutions must be found to fund the ODF and the counties. 


